
Dear Vansh Sethi 
Congratulations on being  selected for an internship position with Pehchaan The Street School! We

are excited to have you join our team and make a positive impact on the lives of underprivileged

children.

Please review the details as follows:

Profile: HR 
Your internship will officially begin on 15th August 2024. The duration of your internship will be

 3 month.

During your internship, you will have the opportunity to gain valuable experience and contribute to

our programs. Our experienced professionals will be there to guide and support you throughout

the process.

If you have any questions or need further information, please don't hesitate to contact us at

9711718972

Once again, congratulations on your internship with Pehchaan The Street School. We look forward

to working with you!

Best regards,

Team Pehchaan The Street School
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